
College of Lactation Consultants WA Inc
Annual General Meeting 18th October 2021

Held at Ngala Meeting Room, Kensington

Meeting opened at 1900hrs

Apologies: Elaine Pritchard, KirstenTannenbaum, Julie Williams.

Acceptance of AGM 2020 minutes by Leanne, Seconded by Elaine

Education report: Louisa has experienced great difficulty in obtaining CERPS for

the education sessions and the conference. However, IBCLC  has finally

responded today and CERPS will be available on the website. Speakers have

been arranged for 2022 by Louisa and Sharon.

Presidents report: The employment of Fleur as a virtual administrator has been

very helpful in this challenging year. The update of the website has been

beneficial for the committee and members. Leanne and Louisa have discussed

asking Fleur to do a spreadsheet or aGoogle drive document so that tasks can

be allocated in the lead up to the conference and meetings to reduce workload

for all.

Treasurers report is attached.

Library report; Vicky will obtain a list of the books from the website.

Julie has stood down as Website and membership Secretary after many years of

involvement in CLCWA. Julie will be sorely missed and all in the committee wish

her all the best in the future.

The remainder of the committee will continue for the next year, and we

welcome Jodi Peake and Rosemary Dale as new members of the committee.

Sharon will continue to assist Louisa with education.



Office Bearers

President: Louisa Connolly

Vice President:Lisa Holwerda

Treasurer and Membership: Leanne Howell

Secretary: Catherine Allgrove

Committee: Sharon Perella

Vicky Ward

Elaine Pritchard

Jodie Peake

Rosemary Dale

Meeting closed at

1937hrs.


